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Dear Friends, 

In the face of the worldwide COVID-19 pandemic, we want you to know that Arroyo 
Grande Community Hospital is focused on continuing to do what we do best – 
delivering excellent care with compassion and kindness while respecting the dignity 
of each person. We hope you will join us by doing what you can to protect yourself, 
your family, and your friends during the COVID-19 pandemic. 

In this stressful time, virtual urgent care visits are available for patients 
experiencing mild to moderate symptoms of COVID-19. 

“TeleHealth services offer patients an alternative method for care and 
are an excellent option for communicating with their healthcare 
provider during this time of extreme precaution and social distancing”, 
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says Scott Robertson, M.D. “We are taking extensive measures to 
ensure the health of those we serve is preserved across our 
continuum of care. Patients may call their physician today for a 
TeleHealth visit. If individuals do not have a physician and need an 
office or TeleHealth services, they can call 805.545.7000.” 

For more information about a virtual urgent care provider, 
visit dignityhealth.org/central-coast/medical-group/phc/about-us/telehealth. 

For reliable and up-to-date information on COVID-19, please 
visit https://www.dignityhealth.org/central-coast/locations/arroyo-grande/coronavirus 

Our job here at Arroyo Grande Community Hospital Foundation is to help provide 
the vital resources needed by our physicians, nurses and other health care 
providers. To make it easy for you to help in the fight against COVID-19, the 
Foundation has established an Emergency Support Fund. The fund helps the 
hospital fund all the additional costs for providing critical resources needed to care 
for our patients during a crisis, such as the current COVID-19 pandemic. For more 
information about the Emergency Support Fund and other ways you can help, 
please click here. 

If this is a time when you are able to make a gift please click on the "Donate Now" 
button below. 

Your gift – an act of human kindness – will help save lives. 

Stay well. Be healthy. 

With gratitude, 

 

Montisa Phelan Lopez 

Vice President, Philanthropy 

Arroyo Grande Community Hospital Foundation  
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You can make a difference today by 
supporting the Emergency Support 
Fund which will provide necessary 
resources (supplies, staffing or 
equipment) to support our physicians 
and nurses in caring for our patients. 

DONATE NOW  

Have an idea for a story? Have exciting news you'd like to share? 
Join the conversation. 
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